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Car fire under investigation

	Caledon OPP are seeking help from the public in finding who's responsible for a vehicle fire late in the evening of April 6.

Police report they were called out just before 11 p.m. to a location on Chinguacousy Road, near Boston Mills Road to the scene of a

traffic incident. Once they got there, police found a grey Mercedes engulfed in flames. Caledon firefighters were called to deal with

the fire. No occupants of the vehicle were located at the scene. A witness informed police that a second vehicle may have been

involved in the incident.

Anyone with information is asked to call police at (905) 584-2241 and speak with Constable Guillermo Fonte-Alvarez, or toll free at

1-888-310-1122. They can also call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477) or submit information online at

www.peelcrimestoppers.ca
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